2023 ♦ Term 3 ♦ Weeks 9-10

Principal: Connie Liddell



Barmedman Public School "BPS Bulletin"

Message from the Principal's Desk

It was lovely to see visitors at the school for breakfast to celebrate Father's Day. Thank you to Ms Liddell for cooking and to those who attended.

Our school is starting to think about 2024 and are asking everyone to spread the word for new enrolments. Anyone interested in a tour is encouraged to call and make a time.

It's always a fun and interesting day when Sally Russell visits. Please see photos and information further in this newsletter from our learning last Tuesday where everyone was highly engaged with hands on science experiments.

Students have started lessons through the Friends Resilience program. All teaching staff have been involved in training to help students build social and emotional skills. Lessons include play-based group activities with stories and discussions around building confidence and resilience.

Staff are always happy to stay in touch with families. Positive communication between school and home can assist in building trusting and respectful relationships for students to enjoy school and succeed. Feel free to ring or visit the school to discuss what is happening for students at any stage.

Miss Sarah Bell

SASS Recognition Week

Last week we celebrated School
Administrative and Support Staff (SASS)
Week. We enjoyed the spring weather by
having a picnic lunch and everyone looked
the part with colourful clothes and hats.
Thank you to Geoff, Ros and Annette for their
continued commitment to working with
dedication at Barmedman Public School.







Robertson St, Barmedman NSW 2668

Phone: (02) 6976 2128

Fax: (02) 6976 2006

Email: Barmedman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Website: https://barmedman-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

Our Motto: Desire to do well

2023 ♦ Term 3 ♦ Weeks 9-10

CALENDAR	
TERM 3	
Tuesday 19 th Sept	Public Speaking Competition
Thursday 21 st Sept	End-Of-Term Assembly
Friday 22 nd Sept	Last Day Of Term 3
Monday 9 th October	Term 4 Commences for Students and Staff

New Enrolments in 2024

Barmedman Public School is now taking new enrolments for Kindergarten 2024. If you know of any families with children starting Kindergarten next year, please let us know or ask them to contact the school.

Attendance

Father's Day Breakfast

On Wednesday 30th August we hosted a Father's Day Breakfast at school, providing our dads and grandads with Bacon & Egg rolls for breakfast. The students enjoyed serving their dads and showing them around the classrooms and school grounds. They also showcased a PowerPoint presentation with all the amazing activities, events and learning that has happened at our school over the year. Thank you to Miss Liddell for cooking the lovely breakfast and to all our dads for coming along!







Sun Safety

Wearing a hat is very important practice for sun safety. If your child has no hat no play outside, they will need to stay under cover in the cola.

Fruit Break

Please pack your child a piece of fruit or vegetable each day. The children get to enjoy this at 10am each day during literacy. Fruit and vegetables are great sources of vitamins, minerals and fibre, and an important part of a balanced diet for kids and adults.

3D PRINTING

During STEM this term the students have been working with a program called "Tinkercad" to design 3D objects. They have each learnt how to design and print their own personalised key ring. The students are now working on a second 3D design and will also choose a piece from the gallery

























SCIENCE DAY

On Tuesday, Miss Sally from Environmental Education Centre visited us with a carload of exciting experiments. Children engaged in Chemical Science activities and developed their knowledge of how materials interact and change.

















